
 

 

Date: January 19, 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  
 
Over the past week, we have had several successful events including the “Thesaurus Day” 
assembly by Year 4, the Model United Nations event hosted by the school, the annual Sports 
Days for secondary boys and girls and our Primary students’ educational trips to the 
Dolphinarium in Dubai. We would like to extend our gratitude to all our parents who have 
partnered and provided encouragement to those events. 
 
Our Secondary school parents will have the opportunity to discuss any concerns with the 
subject/class teachers, and heads of departments to make sure that their children will be 
supported and that they will exceed the expected curriculum standards.   We trust you 
appreciate this decision to schedule our Parent-Teacher Conferencing on Saturday, 
20th January 2024 to accommodate all parents, particularly our working parents. At AUS, we 
aim to keep our school's communication between the teachers and the parents at a high level, 
we thank your cooperation and support in this regard.  
 
In order to encourage community partnerships and wholesome work-life balance, we cordially 
invite parents to watch the epic Cricket Final match between Students, Parents, and Staff. Get 
ready to cheer on your favourite team on Saturday, January 20th, at 8:00 AM, at the AUS 
Football Field. Let's have a ball! 

 
Reminder: Admission for Siblings for FS2 to Year 8 (AY 2024-25) 
 
Few days left before we open admissions to new parents! A gentle reminder to parents who 
already have a child/ child in Arab Unity School and are interested in admitting their sibling/s 
(brother/sister) to any class from FS2 to Year 8 in the next academic year 2024-25 may register 
from 2nd January to 31st January 2024.  
 

▪ For admissions to FS2, the child should be born between September 2019 to August 
2020 and underaged children will not be admitted.  

▪ Admissions will be on a first-come-first-serve basis. 
 

If you are interested to register your child in FS2 to Year 8 for the next academic year 2024-
25, please visit our school website or click this link:  
https://www.arabunityschool.ae/admissions/online-registration/ 
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Activities Next Week 
 

 
 

 

 

Have a restful weekend! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Susan Rubin Varghese 

Deputy Principal 

 


